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Physician Verification Letters 

 

 

Emory Hospital Warner Robins and Emory Hospital Perry utilize a website to 

provide you with hospital affiliation letters for physicians, podiatrists, dentists, and 

allied health professionals. 

 

https://iresponse.mycactus.net/houstonhealthcareiResponse/ , should be used 

to log into the affiliation letter portal. 

 

Follow the instructions for new users. Once login and password are established, 
enter and proceed to search for the provider. Locate provider and select name for 
producing a verification letter.  
 
Emory Hospital Warner Robins and Emory Hospital Perry will no longer provide 
individual verification letters for a provider who can be verified through the website. 
Requests received for such will be returned to the requested entity. Therefore, 
please check the website before sending a verification request. If the 
practitioner is not listed on the website, please feel free to email 
medicalstaffoffice@hhc.org or fax 478-975-6914 your request.  
 
If you are requesting information for interns or residents, please contact the Medical 
Education Office at (478) 542-7815 or email medicaleducation@hhc.org.  
 
Please note, effective 6/1/2025, Emory Healthcare and Houston Healthcare 
completed a member substitution and are now Emory Healthcare dba Emory 
Hospital Warner Robins and Emory Hospital Perry. 
 
Please note, effective 11/01/2022, Houston Healthcare combined the medical staff 
for our Warner Robins and Perry locations, so you may receive one letter and 
possibly two different initial dates.  
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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